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Newsletter Editor’s Message: 
 
Happy Memorial Day Everyone, 
 
     The weather is finally warming up.  We held our Annual 
Member’s Recital this year with a Hymn Sing on Sunday April 
14th at Grace Episcopal Church in Elmira.  Thank you to Julia 
Peckham, Reggiee Piatt, Carrie Hooper and Dan LaBar.  It was 
well attended and we really enjoyed singing a wide variety of 
Hymns. Afterward we had a very nice Dinner at Tanino’s 
Ristorante in Horseheads. 
     Dan and I have been talking and we would like to have an 
End of Year Banquet/Dinner on Saturday June 8th at the Hilltop 
Inn 171 Jerusalem Hill Rd. Elmira, NY.  Please let me know 
soon if you would be interested in attending 
at:elizabethbrig@aol.com or (607)-377-5363. 
     Watch for details on our Annual Chapter Picnic to be held in 
August at Dan’s. 
     There are a couple of Local Events that might be of interest, 
elsewhere in the Newsletter.   
 
Many Blessings, 
Beth Briggs 
 
 
 
 
 



Music Lessons 
Piano lessons-In person only at Park Church in Elmira 
Voice lessons      “      ” 
 
Learn a Foreign Language. 
Private language lessons-Remote or in person at Park Church in Elmira 
German        Swedish 
Italian            Albanian 
Spanish        Romanian 
 
Interpretation Services Available for above languages. 
 
Please contact Carrie Hooper, Instructor 
PH: 607-732-6788, E-mail: hoot751@stny.rr.com 
 
 

Chapter Events: 
 
 

6/8/24:   Chemung Valley end of year Banquet 
 

                  The Hilltop Inn 171 Jerusalem Hill Road  Elmira, NY5:00 pm.  
                    Please let Beth Briggs know soon if you are interested in a                         
                   Attending at Elizabethbrig@aol.com or 607-377-5363. 
 

Community Events:   

From David Jackson: 
 

“Music for a Sunday Afternoon"  at Christ the King Presbyterian Church 75 N. 
Main Street Spencer, NY.  It will be May 5 at 4pm and will feature, Jewel Griffith, 
Brenda Yeier, Linden Foster and myself performing a variety of selections.  Last 
years concert was very well attended.  We will also include 4 congregational 
hymns so the more singers, the better! 
 
From Gerald Wolfe: 
 

On Sunday June 23, 2024 at 7:30 PM. Former Ithacan Jon Riss will be giving a 
Recital at The First Presbyterian Church 315 N. Cayuga Street Ithaca, NY, in 
memory of the Ithaca AGO Chapter’s Founding Member Jean Radice.  
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